
August 4, 2014 

Board of Adjustment Variance Application 

 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR VARIANCE 

 

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held at the Milton Town Hall, 23 First Street, Town of 

Milton, Rock County, WI beginning at 5:30p.m. on Monday, August 4, 2014 to consider the following 

change: 

Application of Merle Miller, 3402 E. Thomas Street, for a variance to build an addition on his house, 

having lesser side setback than the ordinance allows; setback would be 5 ft., rather than 8ft. Parcel 6-13-

1505; Nelsons Sub PT NE ¼, Lot 25; .120 acres; Section 5, in the Town of Milton. 

Any person interested and/or affected by this change will be given a chance to express their opinions at 

this time. The Milton Board of Adjustment will hold a meeting and review this request. 

 

Dated this 21st day of July,2014  

Sandra J. Kunkel, Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

Posted: July 23, 2014 

Published: July 24, 2014 


